Exhibit 2

May 31, 2024

Maria Hernandez

GO Bond Program Director
City of Miami Beach

1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach FL 33139

Re: Arts & Culture Bond Grant Project Scope Change

Dear Maria:

New World Symphony respectfully requests the following change to our list of approved projects:
¢ REMOVE new pergola for the roof garden at New World Center,

e ADD new cameras and robotic control system for the Michael Tilson Thomas Performance Hall in
New World Center.

The funding allocation under the approved GO Bond grant to NWS will remain the same with no
incremental cost to the City. NWS will be responsible for any costs of this new project in excess of
amounts approved by the City of Miami Beach.

This request reflects a priority reassessment for constructing a pergola on our roof garden versus
approaching end-of-life for our current camera system. Our cameras and robotic control systems are at
the heart of most of the activities at NWS including WALLCAST® concerts, webcasts, and educational
activities (eg, masterclasses, distance learning, and remote connections with living composers). These
systems also provide support for rental activities in the performance hall which have included City of
Miami Beach Mayoral “State of the City” addresses, the Aspen Institute, and many other community
activations.

Separately, | have provided you with more detailed specifications and current pricing for the new camera
system and robotics. We will re-bid this in the spring of 2025 with the expectation that the work will occur
during the summer of 2025. This timeframe fits within the current schedules for completion of all NWS
GO Bond funded projects in Tranche One.

Thank you for your consideration of this change.

Sincerely,

David J. Phillips
Executive Vice President, Facilities and IT





